
 

 

Dear Parents and guardians, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai.  
 

This is to keep you’ll fully updated. We have applied for an extension of 
DISTANCE LEARNING for two more days and we are still awaiting 
confirmation from KHDA. Please keep checking the school website for an 
update on the same.  
 

Thank you for your collaboration and understanding.  

 

Thank you, 


